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Madam President,
Norway welcomes Hungary’s participation in the UPR. 
Norway recommends that Hungary:
1. takes steps to protect freedom of expression through media pluralism, including by promoting the political independence of the media regulatory authority;

2. ensures that civil society organisations can operate freely, without discrimination or undue restriction;

3. repeals the legislation banning the “promotion of homosexuality” among minors, and enacts legislation to protect LGBTI persons from discriminatory practices;

4. strengthens measures to combat hate speech and hate crime, especially when targeted towards LGBTI persons, asylum seekers, migrants and Roma.
Thank you.
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